
   

 

27 July 2012 

 

 

Luke Christensen 

fyi-request-361-64120f9b@requests.fyi.org.nz

 

 

Dear Luke 

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

 

Thank you for your email of 14 June 2012 

of any correspondence the NZTA has had in 2012 with regional councils and KiwiRail regarding the 

potential closure of the Capital Connection rail service.

 

I have attached a series of emails betw

until the date of your request). 

 

I have withheld contact details of 

has been withheld under section 

natural persons. With respect to the information that has been withheld, I do not consider there are 

any other factors which would render it desirable, in the public interest, to make the information 

available. 

 

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to apply to an 

Ombudsman for an investigation and review of the decision to withhold this information. The address 

is: 

 

Office of the Ombudsmen 

PO Box 10152 

Wellington 

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZTA, please contact 

Investment Manager, Central Region, 

6396. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Jenny Chetwynd 

Regional Director, Central Region

PO Box 5084, Lambton Quay
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